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Francisco Navarro, 
Bus Operator

Congratulations!    
25 Years Service Award

Francisco (Frank) joined GCTD as a Bus Operator on April 
13, 1998, and celebrates 25 years of service.

Frank is not only dedicated and friendly, but very hard 
working -- often offering to work overtime on his day’s 
off to ensure there is enough coverage for our customers.

He also enjoys taking time off -- and is an avid world 
traveler!  He enjoys traveling around the world with his 
family, he has visited 5 of the 7 Wonders of the World. 

Frank is a lifetime resident of Oxnard. He states that he is 
looking forward to retiring next year on his birthday, in 
order to enjoying retirement in his newly built house.
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